
MessageFrom: Shahnaz Ghavami
Sent: Tuesday, January 13, 2004 2:41 PM
To: Towanda Bryant
Subject: FW: Bransford Rebman FCC filing for 3.8m antenna

-----Original Message-----
From: Harlow, Philip [mailto:PHarlow@G2Sat.com]
Sent: Tuesday, January 13, 2004 12:27 PM
To: Shahnaz Ghavami
Cc: Bransford, Louis; 'jack56@cox.net'
Subject: Bransford Rebman FCC filing for 3.8m antenna

Dear Shahnaz,

Thanks for your time this lunchtime (for both of us - my apple was delicious,
thanks) on the telephone.

As discussed, we previously had the application in for All satellites in the
visible arc. We would like to amend that application to operate only on the
PanAmSat 1 R satellite located at 45º West Longitude.  We would really
appreciate it if this approval could be granted as soon as possible.

Very best regards,

Philip Harlow

(202) 292-4325

(202) 292-4320 (facsimile)

(703) 598-0989 (cell)

pharlow@esatel.com


